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QUICKBIT COMMENTS INACCURACIES IN DAGENS 
NYHETER ARTICLE
Earlier today, Dagens Nyheter published an article containing inaccuracies and ambiguities.

First and foremost, no money from 'banned casinos' passes through Quickbit. The headline is 
incorrect and misleading. Furthermore, Dagens Nyheter confuses 'unlicensed operations' with 
'operations that are not licensed in Sweden' when they falsely claim that Quickbit works with 
unlicensed businesses. Quickbit only works with licensed entities.

Quickbit does not act as a regulatory authority over the business activities of licensed customers. 
However, Quickbit welcomes any findings regarding licensed businesses wrongly targeting 
markets and customers they are not licensed for.

Quickbit has informed Dagens Nyheter of all the points mentioned above.

Additionally, the article states that Daniel Sonesson has been CEO of Quickbit since 2021, which 
is also incorrect. Daniel Sonesson was appointed CEO of Quickbit Group in February 2023.

Finally, Quickbit is not the “party leader's” company. Quickbit is a publicly traded company with 
nearly 10,000 shareholders.

For further information, please contact:
Daniel Sonesson, CEO 
+ 46 73 530 30 25

  ir@quickbit.com

------------------------------------

Quickbit is a Swedish fintech company founded in 2016 with the goal of making the integration of 
cryptocurrencies into the everyday lives of people and companies smoother. Today, Quickbit 
offers safe and easy-to-use products for e-merchants as well as customers. With a transaction 
volume to date in excess of €1 billion, Quickbit has already enabled and empowered individuals 
around the world, through the use of cryptocurrencies. Quickbit has been listed on NGM Nordic 
SME since July 2019. For more information, please visit www.quickbit.com
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